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18th November 2020 
Year 6 Farewell 2020 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
Your child is invited to attend the Year 6 Farewell. Details you need to know are as follows:- 
 
 Date:  Friday, 11th December, 2020 
 Time:  6.00pm - 9.00pm  
 Place:  Kellyville Public School 
 Cost:  $50 per student 
 
 DRESS: 
 Girls:  Simple dress or skirt and top, discreet touch of make-up if desired, comfortable neat shoes 
   with straps. 
 Boys:  Long pants or dress-up jeans, collared shirt, tie if desired, neat shoes. 
 
 ARRIVAL: From 5.40pm (at Annabelle Crescent entrance) for dinner from 6.15pm. 
 PICK-UP: 9.00pm  
 
More information about arrival and pick-up will be forwarded closer to the date. If you will be unable to collect your 
child, please specify on the note below, with whom your child is to leave with.   
 
If your child would like to attend the Year 6 Farewell please complete the permission slip below and record any 
dietary requirements for your child. The cost of the Year 6 Farewell is $50.00 and payments are to be made 
online. Payment and permission notes are due no later than Wednesday, 2nd December 2020. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in making the Farewell a special occasion. 
 
Mr Buckland, Mrs Turner, Mrs Gracie and Mrs Lamari     Mr Joal Bowman 
Year 6 Teachers           Relieving Principal 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL 2020 

 
My child        of class     will be attending the Year 6 Farewell at   
 
Kellyville Public School from 5.40pm on Friday 11th December, 2020.   
 
Online receipt number: #       
 
I will / will not be collecting my child at 9.00pm.   
 
I have arranged for my child to collected by            
 
 
Signed:                  Date:        
                                    Parent/Guardian 
 
 
 
Dietary Requirements: 
Please list all food allergies and food intolerances below.  

Kellyville Public School 
A tradition of excellence and opportunity 
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Kellyville Public School 
A tradition of excellence and opportunity 

Further Information about the Year 6 Farewell 
 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
The Year 6 teachers are looking forward to celebrating the conclusion of Primary School with the students. We 
appreciate your assistance in guiding your child in his/her choice of appropriate dress for the farewell.  
 
 
DRESS CODE  
We would like the children to be “dressed up” and well groomed – but comfortable – so that they can enjoy the 
evening. We request that girls wear shoes with straps and avoid high heel/platform soles and ‘thong’ type foot 
wear for safety reasons. PLEASE, no expensive, sophisticated gowns, tuxedos or limousines. We’d really like to 
avoid “competitive dressing” so this can be an “enjoyable” farewell amongst friends.  
 
The girls will be dancing and therefore require a dress that has straps and is an appropriate length. The test is to 
twirl in front of a mirror and/or bend over to ensure you can not see any underwear. 
 
MEAL 
The evening begins with a simple individually packed meal of a main course and dessert. No exotic foods will be 
served. All children are expected to have their best table manners at all times. Special dietary requirements will be 
catered for. Please ensure that the dietary requirements section, on the previous page, has been filled out 
correctly. 
 
COVID SAFETY PROTOCOLS 
Throughout the event the latest NSW Health advice including any updates to the COVID-19 Safety Plan for school 
formals will be followed. Good hand hygiene practices will be adhered to. Bathrooms will be well stocked with 
hand soap and paper towels. Hand sanitiser will be provided at key points around the venue such as entry and 
exit points. 
 
Attendance at the Year 6 Farewell is limited to the Year 6 students, selected teachers, executive and external 
providers such as caterers and photographers. There is sufficient room for 1.5 metres physical distancing for the 
adults attending the event. Staggered arrival and departure times for students will be implemented to maintain 
social distancing requirements for adults. 
 
TRANSPORT  
Parents are asked to drop their children off at the Annabelle Crescent entrance to Kellyville Public School starting 
at 5.40pm with 6G and 6L and at 5.50pm with 6B and 6T. Parents are requested to return at approximately 
9.00pm. 6G and 6L will exit via Windsor Rd and 6B and 6T from Annabelle Cres. Please maintain social 
distancing at the entry and exit points. 
 
In the event that you are unable to collect your child you are asked to arrange transport for your child by 
an adult that you nominate. NO child will be permitted to leave Kellyville Public school at the end of the evening 
unless accompanied by you or your nominee.  
 
This note should assist you to plan for the farewell, with a view to making the evening an extra special experience 
for all Year 6 children.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. The students are looking forward to celebrating their Primary School Years on this 
special occasion. 
 
 
Mr Buckland, Mrs Lamari, Mrs Gracie      Mrs Mary Boatswain   Mr Joal Bowman  
and Mrs Turner 
Year 6 Teachers      Assistant Principal    Relieving Principal  
 
 


